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From: Nicole Delcuze
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri
Subject: Objection to C14-2021-0091
Date: Thursday, April 28, 2022 1:04:28 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,
I'm writing regarding case number C14-2021-0091, a proposed rezoning for apartments on
Yager Lane.
I've lived in this neighborhood for nearly 20 years and have seen the population and traffic
grow and grow. Yager is a 2-lane road that has become very busy, creating many hazards. I
believe two people have been hit and killed on this road over the last couple of years. This
road cannot safely accommodate more traffic and residents. The addition of the IDEA school
has created a bottleneck and safety issues I see and experience every afternoon. I
wholeheartedly oppose this rezoning and building of a multistory building, primarily for safety
reasons. The recent approval of a sidewalk down Yager will help, but it is far from enough.
Additionally this will create an eyesore right in the middle of a residential neighborhood. And
lastly, Zoning & Platting denied this proposal in October.
Please don't approve this rezoning.

Sincerely,
Nicole Delcuze
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